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         Monday 25th June 2018 

Musical Roots Performance 
 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
As you know class 2 are performing at the Alnwick Garden on Tuesday 3rd July. They will be 
playing their clarinets, talking about the Arts Award project they have been working on and 
singing. This will take about 10 minutes. 
 
The performance will take place in The Pavilion, unless it is too hot and in this instance it will 
be an outdoor performance, just outside The Pavilion. You are very welcome to come along 
and support the children; we will be performing in the morning session which is running 
from 9.45 am until 12 noon. 
 
Many of you will probably have a card for the gardens but if not, show the Musical Roots 
letter to the Alnwick Garden staff, which will be in your child’s bag this week, and you can 
gain half price entry. 
 
The children will need to wear their school uniform for this event; they will also need a back 
pack as they will need to carry a sun cap, sun cream, water bottle. They may also need a rain 
jacket. 
 
We intend to stay in the gardens for the afternoon following the performance as there are 
some activities available such as a mini beast hunt and the new giant installation to look at. 
If it is raining heavily we may decide to come back to school early, in any event we will be 
back to school in time for the usual end of day arrangements. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Fortescue 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


